
 
 

 

 
 
 
August 19, 2019 
 
Dear Green Hope Students and Families, 
 
Welcome to 2019-20!  I hope you had a great summer and are refreshed and ready to learn and 
grow! 
 
Your teachers, counselors, administrators and staff have been working hard all summer. We’re 
ready to provide a relevant and engaging education so that all of our students graduate as 
collaborative, creative, effective communicators and critical thinkers.  
 
We expect all of our students to: 
 
   S- Strive to be a person of character 
   O- Own your learning 
   A- Always follow GHHS and WCPSS procedures and policies 
   R- Respect everyone as individuals 
 
I encourage all of you to reach out to your teachers with questions and concerns.  Our website is a 
great resource. Also, for your information, our 2019-20 Counselor/Administrator assignments are: 
 

Last Names Counselor Administrator 
A – Day Jessica Merry Edward Constantine 
Dea-Kal Katherine Tarr Adam Bollhoefer 

Kam-Ngu Cassie O’Neil Sarah Robertson 
Nia-Shu Takeiah Perry Rodney Smith 

Sia-Z Allison Tibbetts Mike Reagan 

 
Dates to remember: 
August 26: First Day of School 
August 27: Meet the Teacher, 4-7pm, floating event 
Auguat 29: First Home Football Game 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Camille Holmes Hedrick, PhD 
Principal 

 
Green Hope High School 

WEBSITE: WWW.WCPSS.NET 

2500  C A R P E N T E R  U P C H U R C H  R O A D  
C A R Y ,  N O R T H  C A R O L I N A   2 7519  

PHONE :  919 .380 -37 00  
FAX :  919 -6 26 -43 69  

 
 
 


